Pine Bluff Police Department
Public Information Office

- PRESS RELEASE

Date 05/26/2011

Telephone: (870) 730-2078

Subject Sought in Connection with Shooting

Pine Bluff Police are searching for Mr. Antoine Holder, a 25 year-old black male who resides in Pine Bluff, who is

wanted in connection with a shooting that occurred on 5/23/2011 at Regency Inn on Harding Avenue. Mr. Holder
is 5’11” tall, weighing approximately 170 pounds.

If anyone has information regarding Mr. Holder’s whereabouts, please contact Pine Bluff Police Detective Division
at 870-730-2090.

Hudnea (. (Chery

Andrea C. Cherry
Public Information Officer

For additional information, | can be reached during normal working hours Monday through Friday at my office
number 870-730-2078 or on my cell phone at 870-489-9965.






